
  
 

Join choir, 

you must!!! 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

5th & 6th Grade Choir Signups are now available! 

Scan the QR code below to sign up! 
 
 

 
You can also find the signup form in your email 

as well as the AES Music Website. 

sites.google.com/audubonschools.org/aesmusic 

Deadline to signup is on Friday, September 23rd 


